MUNICIPAL COURT AUDIO /VIDEO REPLACEMENT

RS-24-047 March 5, 2024



Background

0 The current audio and video system at the Municipal Court is
over 10 years old and no longer supported

0 With the aging system there is an increased risk of
malfunctions and breakdowns

0 Over time, components degrade, and the reliability of the
system diminishes, potentially leading to disruptions in court
proceedings.



Background

2 A more reliable and efficient system will reduce maintenance costs
and the need for frequent repairs or replacements of outdated
equipment

O Improved recording quality and functionality can lead to time
savings for court staff and legal professionals, ultimately translating
into cost savings for the court

0 By embracing modern technology, we can improve recording
quality, enhance functionality, ensure compliance with legal
standards, and ultimately facilitate the fair and efficient
administration of justice



Recommendation

0 Staff recommends that the City Council approve the contract
with GTS Technology Solutions in the amount not to exceed
$52,619.64 using the TIPS 230105, DIR-CPO-5101 and DIR-
CPO-4754 contract, and that the City Manager or designee

be expressly authorized to execute any and all change orders
within the amounts set by state and local law
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